AAT
S

5th May 2015

ADDRESS Dear Sir/Madam
15, Westmirister Terrace,

Douglas, Isle of Man,
IM1 4EE - Thank you very much for the lovely raffle prize which you kindly donated for
our fundraiser at Da Vinci's. The event which took place last Saturday, was a

great success and we raised a massive £521.00 on the night. We are a
small community fund and this amount will go along way in continuing to

PHONE
07624 419261

EMAIL support our educational work and ensure Finley's Footsteps can continue to

kristycanipa@mail.com make a positive contribution to the lives of people with dwarfism on the Isle
y - ' of Man.

Facebook We have grown in strength over the last 3 years and we have been

Finley's Footsteps overwhelmed by the support, help and encouragement received from so

many. | would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude
and thanks. Your support to this cause has been invaluable.

If you would like to follow our progress, please join us on Facebook at
Finley's Footsteps, there you will see some of the educational programs we
have implemented as well as enabling opportunities for children with
dwarfism on the Island to flourish through sport. We also provide
adaptations for equipment to help further gain independence.

Thank you again - your help has been much appreciated.

Best wishes from everyone at Finley's Footsteps.

Warm Regards,

Kristy Canipa



